From: Mike Moses <ki7wh@yahoo.com>
Subject: Keys and other stuff (RACES)
To: alsanders @daystar.net

Hi Al,

I hope you have recovered from whatever was ailing you. I was hoping to get your feedback from your meeting
of the 20th, so I showed up for the breakfast at Denny's, but alas.... Bob gave me his slant, but I still am curious
about your reaction.

The keys to both repeater sites are now at the EOC (with Harriet). I have been informed that the EOC wants me
to okay any site visits. I did not ask for this authority given both the historical access for Mac and the county
vetting for you as a data maintainer. I spoke with Harriet and she has accepted blanket access for you and Mac
without my prior approval (Whew!).

Mac was going to check out the ability to actually access the sites. Perhaps, you two could get together to kind
of do a hand off and check out access issues at the same time. [ have asked Mac to provide a list of the
equipment at the various sites (to include Murdock and Englewood, so far as he knows it (and he is probably
the most knowledgeable source in the county). I would like a list of the frequencies, 2 Mtr and 70Cm repeaters,
radios, controllers, cans, etc., where they are located, who owns what, and what the status is. I would like to
publish this information on our RACES website so that we have a permanent record.

Hope you can meet with the CARS group someday. Next Thursday will be an interesting presentation on Red
Cross Communications. Hope you and anyone in your club can make it.

Regards,

mm

MIKE MOSES--KI7WH
RACES Officer/Emergency Communications Coordinator(ARES)
Charlotte County



